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Confirmation Pages 

As previously stated it is the responsibility of the Trainer to check the confirmation report 
on the screen to ensure all transactions have been processed correctly. After the 
completion of each transaction, an automated confirmation report will also be sent to the 
Trainers nominated email address. Trainers are advised to retain each confirmation report 
until the race meeting is finished. Upon discrepancy or dispute, Trainers may be required to 
supply stewards with a confirmation report. 

If the nominated email address (supplied to the Racing Australia Service Centre by the 
Trainer) is not current, please advise Racing Australia by emailing the correct details to the 
Racing Australia Service Centre: customerservice@risa.com.au stating your name, your 
Trainer Identification Number and Trainer Code or by calling 1800 138 704.  
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